To: The School Community of Drimnagh Castle Primary School

The Board of Management of Drimnagh Castle Primary School wishes to
inform you that:

« The Board of Management’s annual review of the school’s Child
Safeguarding Statement was completed at the Board meeting of
the 25" of June 2024.

« This review was conducted in accordance with the “Checklist for
Review of the Child Safeguarding Statement” published on the
cov.le website

Signed /. oan” Lonpy
/] -~
: 7 -y
Date \ /25 / b /;U-k '

Chairperson, Board of Management

Sigl?er‘JM )Z—:/\//\Q/\/

Date J")! (}{-Lll AL

Principal/Secretary to the Board of Management



